KIBABII UNIVERSITY

HEALTH SERVICES DEPARTMENT

INTERNAL MEMO

From: The Deputy Chief Medical Officer Date: 26/09/2022

To: All Staff/Students Ref: KIBU/DEPT/CORR/VOL.1/00320

SUBJECT: COVID 19 VACCINATION

The Health Services Department will have Covid 19 vaccination every Friday at the University clinic. This includes 1st, 2nd and booster doses.

You are required to call the clinic on 0701853414 book in advance.

Thank you.

Dr. Susane M. Nabulindo **Deputy Chief Medical Office**

KIBABII UNIVERSITY



Kibabii University ISO 9001:2015 Certified Knowledge for Development

Page 6 of 7